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TO:		ITU-R National Committee

FROM:		State CDP/ICP/MA

SUBJECT:	Proposed U.S. Contributions to ITU-R Working Party 4C of Study Group 4 

The following documents, prepared for submission to the meeting of Working Party 4C scheduled to meet during the period April 24-30, 2022, are provided for review and comment by the National Committee. Consensus within the USWP 4C process was achieved for these documents.

These documents can be found at https://uspreps.ntia.gov/wp4c/national-committee-memo-number-2677-2678-itu-r-wp-4c-april-2024-meeting.

	Document number/file name
	Document title

	US4C-01 PDRR M1787 XONA v2
	Preliminary Draft Revision of Recommendation (PDRR) on New Non-GSO RNSS system in the 1164-1215 MHz and 1559-1610 MHz Frequency Bands

	US4C-03(NC) 1-13 Workplan	
	Proposed Workplan for WP 4C’s Role as the Responsible Group for WRC-27 Agenda item 1.13

	US4C-04NC LS 7C EESS-RNSS
	[bookmark: _Hlk488242728]Proposed Draft Liaison Statement to Working Party 7C on EESS-RNSS Matters

	US4C-05NC WDRREP ITU-R M2305
	Proposed Revision to Working Document Toward a Preliminary Draft Revision of Report ITU-R M.2305-0, Consideration of aggregate radio frequency interference event potentials from multiple Earth exploration-satellite service systems on radionavigation-satellite service receivers operating in the 1 215-1 300 MHz frequency band

	US4C-07 1-11 NC LS CHARACTERISTICS VIASAT-IRIDIUM
	Liaison Statement Regarding WRC-27 Agenda Item 1.11

	US4C-09 1-11_WD NC VIASAT-IRIDIUM-NASA
	Working Document Regarding WRC-27 Agenda Item 1.11

	US4C-10 1-11 NC WorkPlan VIASAT-IRIDIUM-NASA
	Work Plan for WRC-27 Agenda Item 1.11

	US4C-15 SCS_info_paper NC ver
	Information paper on the U.S. Supplemental Coverage from Space (SCS) Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking



Deadline for comments AND the resolution of all issues is COB EDT Tuesday April 9, 2024.

Comments should be communicated to the authors indicated on the fact sheets with a copy to Kathyrn Medley, (Kathyrn.Medley@fcc.gov). In addition to any comments provided to the authors, you should advise Andrew Pegues (PeguesAH@state.gov) if there is a major policy problem.
